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The Public is invited to visit the exhibition from  
July 15- August 10, 2012 

 
 

For visiting hours and further details please contact  
Barbara at +0208 864 5323 

 
  

 
 
 
Friends of the Earth Middle East (FoEME), the Global Nature Fund (GNF) and photographers 
Paolo Pellegrin and Eddie Gerald are pleased to present the Crossing the Jordan River 
Photography Exhibition.  The exhibition brings together a series of stark images of the Jordan 
Valley, highlighting its beauty, its heritage and its role in today’s conflict, contrasting the 
River’s current deteriorating situation with the magnificence of the landscape. 
 
 
This exhibition, part of FoEME's Jordan River Rehabilitation Project is made possible by the 
Swedish International Development Cooperation Agency (SIDA), the Richard and Rhoda 
Goldman Fund, the Global Nature Fund/ Ursula Merz Foundation and the Osprey Foundation 
with additional support for FoEME's SWIM-JR Project from the European Commission's 
Sustainable Water Integrated Management Programme. 
 
   


